
“Heroes for a Hero” 
Earl Granville Benefit Fund 

July 11th 2008 
  

On July 11th 2008, we will be hosting a fundraising benefit for SSG Earl Granville a 
member of the 109th Infantry Battalion located in Honesdale, Pa. Earl was wounded by 
an IED attack in Afghanistan on June 3rd 2008 and suffered two broken hips and 
shattered the bones in his legs. His left leg has been amputated at the knee.  By making 
a donation you will contribute to our goal of raising 5,000 dollars to help Earl and his 
family with expenses that arise while he is continuing his recovery.    
  
        Our goal is to raise at least 5,000 dollars during the event.  Monetary donations 
may be mailed to:  
              

Penn Star Bank, PO BOX 192 Elmhurst, Pa.  18416 
Please make your check payable in care of 

Kristen vonAhnen for the Earl Granville Benefit Fund 
  
Donations can also be made online at the website listed at the bottom of the page. We 
are also asking businesses to help donate for the basket raffles, giveaways and food 
contributions.  
  
           The benefit which starts at 11am will be held at the Black Horse Pub and Grill in 
Tobyhanna Pa. Directions to the Black horse are listed on the website as well. The band 
“THREE” will start playing at 8pm. Italian “Heroes” will be for sale during the event for 
$6.50, preordered heroes will be sold for $5.50. Call in orders to the phone number 
below. Take outs during the event will be available.  A cash bar and food specials will 
also be available.   
  
         The deadline to receive pledges is July 5th 2008. Following the event, we will send 
out a brief recap of the “Heroes for a Hero” benefit to all of our sponsors. All sponsors 
will be listed on the website. Earl and his family are aware of this benefit fundraiser and 
wish to thank everyone for their help and support through this traumatic time in their 
lives.  
   

 Thank you in advance for your support. Please call us if you have any questions 
or comments about the “Heroes for a Hero” event. We can be reached at phone number 
(570)-842-1794 or email to: 

earlgranvillebenefitfund@hotmail.com 
  
Sincerely,  
SSG William and Kristen vonAhnen 
(Member of the 109 INF) 
Event Coordinators  
  
Here is the direct link to the website http://www.freewebs.com/earlgranvillebenefitfund 
  

 
 

This is a rain or shine event. 
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